
 

 

 

 

Cumberland Township Police Department has always appreciated and accepted donations to 

make it a better place.  These donations go towards non-budgeted items that help us protect 

the community or fund projects that enhance our operations.  All Police Department donations 

received go towards projects that are supplemental and beneficial to acquire, however did not 

make the current operating budget. 

This year the Township is proud to say that we are “speeding” towards a device that will help us 

measure just that.  We are only $1,925.00 short of acquiring a Trafcon Shield Speed Display 

Trailer.  This will remind Drivers of the speed they are traveling but additionally provide 

detailed analytics that contribute towards the enforcement efforts to keep the speeds down 

and make it a safer Township for everyone.   

“I would like to thank those that make donations to help our Township to acquire items like this.  

The data and reports from this device provide another resource to keep our township safe.” – 

David Blocher Township Manager  

“I cannot over emphasize the appreciation we have for the residents and businesses who have 

made donations to the Cumberland Township Police Department over the years.  These 

donations fund the purchase of specialized equipment that allows our Officers to go above and 

beyond protecting our community.” –  

Chief Matthew S. Trostel 


